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THANK YOU ALLEN PARK! 

The Advisory Committee wishes to thank all participants of the “Our Vision, Our 

Future” event held March 1st, 2014.  This is the first of several community gatherings 

in the Strategic Planning Process, and we are excited for your involvement.    The 

committee calculated results of the vision evaluation form, and a large percentage of 

the community and participants are motivated to be a part of this positive process! 

Below are evaluation results of the March 1st event: 

Question #1:  Please describe in a few words how you feel the program went?  

Question #2:  How well did it meet stated objectives?  

Question #3:  How well did it meet your personal expectations?  
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More than 100 residents participated in the initial 

strategic planning process.  If you are interested, 

in helping develop a community based strategic 

plan – provide your contact information to:  

APVision_Future@cityofallenpark.gov.  

 


